June 4,1968

Dear Zileen:

I will be ghad to send a couple of pages on "Peace and Revolutior
when I can. At the moment things are rather crowded, but at the beginni
of July I hope te go into greater retreat and hope I will have some
appropriate idess. I think the sheer gggg&i&y in which we are akways
subnerged constitutes a kind of viélence!

The ‘“"Hangman's Beautiful Daughter"” does indeed sound like some-
thing I'd like very much to hear. I'd be most happy to borrow it from
you. Records can now reach me safely (they used to be intercepted, lost
whatnot.) I lock forward to hearing it.

You probably haven't seen the little poetry magazine I've
been putting out. A copy goes to you under separate cover.

With adl my best regards, in the Lord,



